Holden Historic District Commission Minutes April 28, 2011

FEB 6 11 03 AM 12

RECEIVED TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE HOLDEN, MA.

Meeting called to order 7:35p

Members in Attendance: Lance Lazar, Mike Elmes, & Sue Kowalczyk. Quorum was not met, no voting took place.

New Business: An application for a Certificate of Appropriateness was received from Chris and Michelle Leveillee. The Leveillee's and their contractor submitted an application requesting approval to restore the existing front porch on their home located at 32 Highland Street. Their was a brief discussion of the application. Committee members felt the need for more detail regarding the design plan prior to making any decisions on the application. The committee also determined that provisionally the application did not require a public hearing pending further plan details from the applicant. It was decided to request the presence of the applicants and/or their contractor at a meeting, the actual date to be determined. Members would be notified by email of the date for this meeting.

Thursday June 23 was set for the next regular meeting of the Historic District Commission.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10p